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14th December 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer                                                                                 
 

Last day of Term – Friday 17th December 2021 
 

Under normal pre-COVID circumstances the entire school community attends the school 
Carol Service on the afternoon of the last day of the Autumn term at Beverley Minster.  This 
is the only time in the school year that all of the staff and students come together for an 
event and had been a tradition of the school for over 50 years. Unfortunately, this year due 
to COVID, we are unable to continue with this tradition. Instead we are having a virtual 
carol service where musicians and readers have been filmed performing the Festival of Nine 
Lessons and Carols and this will be shown to all classes after lunch on the last day of term. 
 

The final lesson will be in form groups where fun activities for the end the term have been 
arranged. 
 

Friday 17th December will also be a non-uniform day in aid of Oscar’s Paediatric Brain 
Tumour Charity, Hull Refugees and Children in Need. Students and staff are encouraged to 
wear a Christmas jumper to celebrate the end of term.  The cost of wearing non-uniform is 
£1. We respectfully request that items worn are suitable for a day at school and normal hair, 
makeup and jewellery rules apply. 
 

Those who have consented to have in-school lateral flow tests will be given appointments 
for Tuesday 4th January, Years 8 to 13, and early Wednesday 5th January for Year 7. 
School re-opens as normal on Wednesday 5th January 2022.  We respectfully request that 
all students take a lateral flow test before returning to the classroom and if the test is 
taken at home the result should be reported to us using the link below, as well as to the 
NHS reporting website. (Note: anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 in the 
previous 90 days should not take a lateral flow test).  
 

Report January 2022 Lateral Flow Tests Here 
 

May I wish everyone a happy Christmas time and a healthy happy 2022. 
Stay Safe. 
 

 
Ms S Japp 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/7krPyWaEVf

